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REPORT CARDS EMAILED TODAY  

Parents should receive student report cards today via email. If 
you have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s 
grades please contact your child’s teacher. 

PEACE CLUB 

MMS Peace Club has started.  The club aims to create a safe 
and welcoming community at MMS to support LGBTQ students 
and allies.  Next meeting will be December 2nd from 3-4 pm.  All 
students are welcome.  Late bus passes are available.  For more 
information, contact Diane Tuinstra at tuind13@gmail.com 
 
 

MMS YEARBOOK CLUB 

MMS Yearbook Club has begun.  Collectively they have 
decided to do a school wide contest for the yearbook cover.  If 
you are interested in creating a design for the cover please 
submit your design using the following format.  The design must 
have the following specifications and be submitted to the main 
office no later than the end of the day on Tuesday, November 
26th. 

The artwork must be done on an 8 ½ x 11 piece of paper.  It 
must be the student’s original artwork.  It must contain the 
school name and date (2019-2020).  An additional sheet of 
paper with the student’s name, and grade must accompany the 
artwork. 

Winner will be announced at a later date.  Good luck Jr Trojans! 
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MICHIGAN vs MICHIGAN STATE TAILGATEthe 

The Climate and Culture Committee is planning a MSU vs. 
U of M school wide tailgate for Friday, November 15th.  We 
will run a regular schedule that day so academic classes 
will not be interfered with.  Students will have the 
opportunity to predict winners and the final score.  We are 
asking students to dress in their teams colors on Friday.  We 
will serve a tailgate style lunch and have games, relay 
races and other fun activities.  Go Green, Go Blue! 

 

BOYS BASKETBALL 

The 8th grade boys’ basketball team breezed to two 
victories over Fowlerville on Wednesday.  Frankie G. and 
Johnny W. led the attack in the early game while Carter H. 
and Mason B. recorded multiple assist games.  11 players 
scored in the late game, paced by Charlie B. and Derrick 
W. with 14 apiece.  Allen M. and Eric W. each chipped in 
12 points.  Way to go guys!! 

MATHCOUNTS COMPETETION   

We plan to hold the school round of the MathCounts 
competition after school at MMS on Wednesday, 
November 13th from 3-4:30 pm (please note the later 
ending time).  We will use the results of this competition 
to identify the team of four students, and six additional 
individuals, to represent MMS at the regional 
MathCounts competition in February. 

All students are welcome to participate, regardless of 
prior attendance at MatchCounts club.  However, all 
interested students who have not already registered 
must register in advance at our website 

https://iota.math.msu.edu/k12-outreach/mathcounts-
coaching-program/. 

Please direct any ques�ons to Ashley Ahlin at ahlin@msu.edu  
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